
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Race into your New Class 

Ahead of the Game! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Year 2 Ready! 
 



STOP the summer ‘Learning Loss’ 

 

To help your child race into their next academic year here are some 

suggested learning opportunities for over the holidays.  

 

Mathematics  

 Recall addition and subtraction facts to 20 and 100 

 Know the months of the year  

 Recall their 2,3, 5 and 10 times tables  

 

Reading  

Why not visit the town library and take part in the 

fun, exciting summer reading challenge?   

 

The theme of this year's challenge is ‘Space Chase’ to mark 50 years 

since the first moon landing – how exciting!  

Just visit your local branch from Saturday 13th July onwards in order to 

take part. It’s all free, you don’t even need identification to get a library 

card.   

 

There’s lots of activities and fun 

available at our local library in 

town this summer.  

 

 

Spellings  

See attached your new year group’s spellings. You can start reading 

them and learning how to spell them before you start your new class.  



During the holidays, we would like you to do as many 

of these things as you can with your family: 

- Share a story  

- Go for a walk  

- Play a board game 

- Go for a picnic  

- Make somebody laugh or smile  

- Try new foods  

- Have a family movie night  

- Bake a cake  

- Complete a random act of kindness for one of your family or a friend  

- Learn new information about something that interests you 

 
You will be learning about events beyond living memory that were 
significant nationally and understanding the geographical similarities and 
differences of Winsford and a small area in a contrasting country.   

 

You could make a fact file in September to share with your class!  

 

We look forward to seeing all your wonderful work and ideas in the new 

academic year. Hopefully we will see some photographs too.  

 

Have a relaxing, enjoyable summer and we look forward to seeing you 

on Tuesday 3rd September 2019.  


